
HireLAX’s Contractor Open House 

Our quarterly-held, Contractor Open House is one thing that sets the 
HireLAX Appren�ceship Readiness Program apart from all other 
programs. Contractors from various LAWA projects, join us on the last 
day of class to interview and poten�ally hire graduates of the program. 
This has been a wonderful success as contractors come to hire qualified 
individuals and grow their workforce from the local community.  At the 
end of these interview sessions, our students are encouraged, fired up, 
and ready to give contractors their best. 

How are you being inclusive? 

As you know, many contract bids now include some form of 
commitment to community engagement and inclusivity. All 
contractors are encouraged to get involved with this unique 
program, specifically designed for LAWA contractors to succeed 
in inclusivity!  

Consider joining us for the next Contractor Open House on 
August 4th at 8 A.M., at Los Angeles Southwest College. Please 
RSVP if you are interested in finding a new appren�ce for your 
projects, by emailing Chris�na Watkins at cwatkins@lawa.org 

 

 

 

mailto:cwatkins@lawa.org

